
 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Hope you all are doing great and enjoyed hot weather with cold ice cream this week. It was nice to see some of the familiar faces 
last week and this week back at Oshclub having fun and reconnecting with their friends and buddies. We are getting busier now and 
hope to see you all soon. We can’t wait to see until things get back to normal and catch up with rest of the children and families. 
 
Have a great weekend and see you all next week. 
 

 

 

Spring painting and Naidoc week 
Throughout this week children enjoyed different themes of spring painting and aboriginal activities like making naidoc 
posters, aboriginal drawing competitions, aboriginal hand print poster, making boomerangs, aboriginal necklace and 
pendents etc. Most of the children were seen engaged in our new board games and are obsessed with our new tee-pee 
tent, table tennis, car racing, air hockey, magnetic tiles, new collection of books and novels etc 
 

Want to have some fun before and after school? 
Come join us. 
 

   



 

 

     

 

 

 
 
Morning Drop off and Evening Pick up  
Parents are requested to drop off and pick up their children at the designated undercover area of the chandler community hall front 
door.  

  

Suggestions and Feedback  

We would like to hear any feedback and suggestion about the children interests, expectations etc from parents and children too, so 

that we could plan activities and experiences for them to explore their hidden talent and skills.    

We also request you to send a drink bottle with the child for BSC and ASC as bubblers are not in use as part of our hygiene practices.  
We are open 7am-9am for BSC and 3:30pm-6pm ASC.  

  
Kindest Regards, 

Hemalatha Rudraiah(Hema)   
Service Co-ordinator | Rosanna Oshclub   
0427966146   
rosanna@oshclub.com.au  
 Any enquiries please call/text/email us.   

 


